
Happy 4th of July from Plantation Estates.   The flags near everyone's mailboxes was 

donated and delivered by John Combel with Combel Customs a few weeks ago. 

  

Also, thanks to the help of Mike Graham for helping me with the landscaping in our 

Barataria garden today. (photo attached below) 

  

Thanks for your support, 

  

Plantation Estates Community Association 

www.plantationestates.org  

 

 

 
 

 


